
Marathon City School District  Raider Reopening Plan
We are planning for the reopening of school to our children focussing on safety, social and emotional well-being, 
instruction, and flexibility. Please take a few moments to review important information. 

Review the detailed plan and make a 
choice for your student. 

All parents will be given an initial choice to having their 
students back in school with changes for 
an in Modified In-Person Option or a 
limited Distance “Real-Time” Option 
through Jan. 23, with their students at 
home. CLICK HERE for more details. 
Choices must be made by August 16. 
Email questions to reentry@marathonschools.us

Mask Use 

In certain situations/areas of the 
buildings and at certain grade 
levels, masks and/or face 
shields will be required by 
students and staff. All staff will 
be wearing masks or face 
shields when working with 
students. All students will wear 

them when riding the bus and arriving at school. 
Students in grades 4k-4th grade are encouraged to 
but will not be required to wear them when in their 
classroom cohorts. Students in grades 5-12 will wear 
them for most of their school day. Mask breaks will 
take place throughout the day.

*We will follow State and County orders when in 
effect regarding masks. When orders end we may 
continue with district mask plans.

Transport Your Own Child to School 
When Possible 

We encourage parents to 
transport their children to 
school whenever possible. 
This helps with decreasing 
exposure and provides for 
more space on the busses for 
those students who must ride 
the bus. Bus capacity will be 
reduced this school year.

Lunch 

Lunch will be spread out to 
different locations and in 
staggered times to reduce the 
number of students in any one 
location. To help reduce the 
amount of students waiting in the 
lunch line parents are 
encouraged to pack their own 
students’ lunches when possible.

Bring a Water Bottle 

Bottle filling stations are available. Water 
fountains are not available.

Students cannot arrive before 7:40 
AM. Upon arrival students must 
report directly to their classrooms 

Cohort Model Will Be Used In Grades 
4k-8th Grade 

The cohort model  is where the same group of 
students are together all day, every 
day, as much as possible.

Limited Access in Building 
Visitors and parents will not have typical access to the 
building.

Suspected COVID 

An isolation room has been 
identified in each building where 
sick students will be monitored 
until parent pick-up.• Fever 100 or higher


• Shortness of breath/
difficulty breathing


• Nausea/Vomiting

• New Loss of taste/

smell


• Cough

• Fatigue

• Muscle/body aches

• Chills

• Diarrhea

• Congestion/runny 

nose


Stay Home With These Symptoms

More information can be found on the school website. You 
can email to reentry@marathonschools.us your questions. 

Click Here for the Survey 
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